
 

 

Come Join in the Discussion! 
 
 
 

 
August 14, 2020  

1:30 pm to 2:30 pm 
Via ZOOM  

 
Many Service Providers are impacted by the DDS Directive released on July 17, 2020 that announces the 
end of State of Emergency Absence Billing as well as outlines new reporting requirements.  Please join 
us in a discussion about this directive, what we know thus far,  and how ELARC is approaching working 
with our providers to meet the new requirements.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Join Zoom Meeting 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88959077870 

Meeting ID: 889 5907 7870 

Dial in by Phone 

+1 669 900 9128 US (San Jose) 

Meeting ID: 889 5907 7870 

Find your local number: https://us02web.zoom.us/u/knViH2L37 

One tap mobile 

+16699009128,,88959077870# US (San Jose) 

 

Non Residential Service Providers Focus Group:  
End of SOE Absence Billing on 8/31; Next Steps 

 


